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currently	in	its	76th	year	oF	business	
under	 the	 leadership	 of	 ceo	 chris	 adams,	
president	 michael	 yurch,	 and	 coo	 shyda	
gilmer,	sherry-lehmann	is	long	renowned	for	
its	 commitment	 to	 providing	 excellent	 prod-
ucts	and	service.	catering	to	wine	pundits	and	
amateurs	alike,	the	sherry-lehmann	store	com-
bines	 old-world	 charm	with	modern	 sophis-
tication.	situated	at	505	park	avenue	at	59th	
street	 in	new	york,	 sherry-lehmann	 is	 con-
sistently	 rated	 the	number-one	wine	shop	 in	
new	york	by	 the	Zagat Survey,	 and	 referred	
to	as	the	most	‘justly	celebrated	wine	store	in	
the	nation’	by	Vanity Fair.	today,	the	company	
boasts	a	staff	of	over	70	employees	and	pro-
duces	fi	ve	catalogs	per	year	for	their	hundreds	
of	thousands	of	clients	worldwide.

wine	 lovers	 will	 fi	nd	 a	 wide	 variety	 of	
wines	 to	 choose	 from,	 not	 only	 from	 well-
known	regions	 like	bordeaux,	burgundy,	and	
champagne,	but	also	from	countries	like	chile,	
germany,	 and	 south	 africa.	 sherry-lehmann	
has	been	offering	bordeaux	Futures	since	 the	

1959	vintage.	their	current	offering	of	the	2008	
vintage	 in	bordeaux	 is	a	 rare	combination	of	
very	high	quality	with	very	 fair	prices.	robert	

parker	 calls	 the	 vintage	 “at	 least	 excellent	 in	
quality.”	Futures	offerings	include	the	medium-
bodied	beychevelle,	a	sensual	saint-Julien	with	
pretty	raspberry	and	cranberry	fruit,	as	well	as	
hints	of	darker	fruits	on	the	palate;	the	elegant	
la	chapelle	de	la	mission	haut-brion,	which	
exhibits	spicy,	earthy,	forest	fl	oor-like	notes	in-
termixed	with	red	currants	and	black	fruits;	and	
the	 luscious	deep	 ruby/purple-colored	talbot	
that	offers	roasted	herb,	berry	fruit,	coffee,	and	
soil	characteristics.

sherry-lehmann	 also	 caters	 to	 the	 guest	
shopping	for	spirits	and	carries	a	variety	of	co-
gnacs,	 blended	 scotchs,	 and	 tequilas,	 among	
others.	 in	 addition,	 they	offer	 an	outstanding	
selection	of	vintage	port.

the	company	has	been	a	Forbes	Favorite	
best	 of	 the	 web	 pick	 since	 2001,	 and	 offers	
shoppers	 their	 impressive	 selection	 online	 at	
www.sherry-lehmann.com.•
Sherry-Lehmann at 59th and Park in New York (top); 
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